3mz-fe reliability

Compression ratio rating is From the front of the RH bank cylinders are numbered 1â€”3â€”5,
and from the front of the LH bank cylinders are numbered 2â€”4â€”6. The engine has
press-fitted cast-iron cylinder liners. The crankshaft is supported by 4 bearings and integrated
with 9 semi counterweights for balance. Oil holes are placed in the center of the crankshaft for
supply oil to the connecting rods, bearings, pistons and other components. Pistons are made of
high temperature-resistant aluminum alloy. Piston pins are the full-floating type. The cylinder
bore is The cylinder head is made of aluminum alloy, with a cross-flow type intake and exhaust
layout and with pent-roof type combustion chambers. The spark plugs are located in the center
of the combustion chambers. The exhaust camshafts are driven by a single timing belt, and a
gear on the exhaust camshaft engages with a gear on the intake camshaft to drive it. The
camshaft journal is supported at 5 places between the valve lifters of each cylinder and on the
front end of the cylinder head. Exhaust and intake valves are equipped with irregular pitch
springs made of special valve spring carbon steel which are capable of following the cam
profile at all engine speeds. The intake valve diameter is Adjustment of the valve clearance is
done by means of an outer shim type system, in which valve adjusting shims are located above
the valve lifters. This permits replacement of the shims without removal of the camshafts.
Calculate the thickness of new adjusting valve shim so valve clearance comes within specified
values. Valve shims are available in 17 sizes to range from 2. We try to use verified sources and
official documentation, however, differences between sources or errors in entering information
may occur. We do not provide advice on technical issues related to the engines operation or
repair. We do not recommend using provided information for engines repairing engines or
spare parts ordering, use only official service manuals and spare-parts catalogs. My Engine
smokes with blue white when I start it in the morning or driven and packed for a while and
clears, also shorts oil. What could be the cause? Necessary cookies are absolutely essential for
the website to function properly. This category only includes cookies that ensures basic
functionalities and security features of the website. These cookies do not store any personal
information. Contact As. Dear visitors, this site is not a trading platform, an official dealer or a
spare parts supplier, so we do not have any price lists or spare parts catalogs. We are an
information portal and provide the technical specifications of gasoline and diesel engines.
Leave a Reply Cancel reply Your email address will not be published. This website uses cookies
to improve your experience. We'll assume you're ok with this, but you can opt-out if you wish.
Close Privacy Overview This website uses cookies to improve your experience while you
navigate through the website. Out of these cookies, the cookies that are categorized as
necessary are stored on your browser as they are as essential for the working of basic
functionalities of the website. We also use third-party cookies that help us analyze and
understand how you use this website. These cookies will be stored in your browser only with
your consent. You also have the option to opt-out of these cookies. But opting out of some of
these cookies may have an effect on your browsing experience. Necessary Necessary. From Nm
With filter change 4. Toyota started the production of 3. This engine was installed in other
off-road Toyota models in the future. The engine is similar to its predecessor the 2VZ engine,
but the more significant displacement is not the one difference. The cast iron cylinder block
looks the same, but it is taller by 20 mm the height is mm. The angle between cylinders in
V-shape configuration of the block is 60 deg. Inside the block, there is new forged crankshaft
with nine counterweights and 82 mm stroke. The compression ratio of these engines is only 9.
The redeveloped version and more performance engine the 3VZ-FE was produced from to The
engine doesn't have hydraulic lifters. The shape of intake valves also was changed. There are
numbers for adjusting valve gaps: 0. Timing belt drives the intake cams. The exhaust cam is
driven by intake camshaft through gear in the middle of the cylinder head. The exhaust system
also was tuned and optimized. The engine was designed to be installed with 15 deg angle to use
it in many applications. First of all the engine has the problem with overheating. The reason can
hide in the bad head gasket. Also, the coolant fan doesn't do its job as good as should. Try to
keep the radiator clean and the required coolant level for this engine to prevent overheating in
the future. The 3VZ has the issue with increased connecting rod bearings wear and cylinder
head cracks. The engine life is about , miles , km. Increased oil consumption or knocking noises
from cylinder block area can recognize a soon death. Engine Specs Manufacturer. Production
years. Cylinder block material. Cylinder head material. Fuel type. Number of cylinders. Valves
per cylinder. Valvetrain layout. Bore, mm. Displacement, cc. Type of internal combustion
engine. Compression Ratio. Torque, lb ft. Firing order. Engine oil weight. Engine oil capacity,
liter. Oil change interval, mile. Toyota introduced the 1MZ-FE in as an engine for their larger
sedans which needed more power than a four-cylinder could supply at the time. It was designed
to replace the very outdated VZ engine family. You can also find even more information on
Toyota MZ Wikipedia page. Part of the reason Toyota went to an all aluminum design is to

decrease total engine weight. Toyota also used a very lightweight rotating assembly in hopes of
creating a smoother and more efficient engine. Earlier engines without VVT-i used cast
aluminum pistons with cutouts to decrease the chance of piston to valve interference if the
timing belt were to break. Some versions of this engine featured a bolt-on TRD supercharger kit
which majorly increased horsepower and torque. Pretty much every single car the 1MZ was
used in was a front wheel drive sedan. Toyota really spent a lot of time making sure the 1MZ
was a very smooth running engine for the typical commuting that a sedan would be used for.
Quite a few Toyota engines have been known for excessive oil consumption, but for the most
part, Toyota makes very reliable engines. There are two well-known and somewhat common
issues with the 1MZ-FE. The first issue is overly sensitive knock sensors. The job of the knock
sensor is to detect any knock that could come from things like detonation. If a knock is detected
that is outside the normal range the computer will decrease ignition timing which decreases
power. Unfortunately, the knock sensor on the 1MZ is far too sensitive and reports of the ECU
randomly pulling power are very common. The second issue has to do with how quickly the oil
reaches operating temperatures. This occurs when you commute very short drives regularly.
This can cause a buildup of oil sludge when can be detrimental to your engine. Part of this issue
also comes up from regular oil change intervals being ignored. In the case of the Camry,
Sienna, and Solara the addition of a supercharger bumps the power up to hp and lb-ft. If you
really want to squeeze as much power out of the 1MZ as possible you can port and polish the
cylinder heads. The 2MZ-FE retains the same This lowers the displacement from 3. This engine
was used in a few different vehicles all of which were not available in the US. The 3MZ retains
the same 83mm stroke as the 1MZ, but the bore is increased to a whopping 92mm. This
increases the displacement up to 3. In theory, the 3MZ should be very happy to rev thanks to its
overbore design. The biggest improvement in the 3MZ is a revised knock sensing system. As
we mentioned above the extremely sensitive knock sensors were a large issue on the 1MZ. The
redesigned knock sensor system on the 3MZ completely fixes all of these issues. I took a head
off a junk yard Avalon and put it on a Highlander. Not a super simple quick DIY job, but I got it
all back together, and it runs like a champ. Short answer, YES. I really appreciate this article. I
just bought a high Lander with 1mz engine. And I really need to know more about it. I feel it
takes too much fuel. I need more on the performance of this car. Is it possible to use with the
identical engine another models ue transmission on a rx? Example:Using the ue tranny out of a
01 es with the 1mz-fe v6 engine and installing it on a 00 rx with same engine, will the tranny bolt
holes match up? One would replace all the sensors and valve body from the receiver vehicle.
Not to be redondant, however, just need to know will the transmissions bolt pattern match?
Thank you. Save my name, email, and website in this browser for the next time I comment.
Currently you have JavaScript disabled. In order to post comments, please make sure
JavaScript and Cookies are enabled, and reload the page. Click here for instructions on how to
enable JavaScript in your browser. About Bryce Cleveland Articles. Bryce founded Dust
Runners Automotive Journal in as a way to write about the cars he found interesting. Follow
him on Instagram for more bryce. Leave a Reply Cancel reply Your email address will not be
published. It was a 3. Both engines have the same architecture and design features. The 3MZ
differs mainly by its 3. Like the 1MZ, the Toyota 3. It has the press-fitted cast-iron cylinder liners
as well. The 3MZ-FE was equipped with a forged steel crankshaft with four main journals, forged
connecting rods, and aluminum alloy pistons with a resin coating on the piston skirts for
friction reduction. The engine kept the The 3MZ engine has aluminum cylinder heads with four
valves per cylinders and belt-driven double overhead camshafts. The engine uses a timing belt
to drive the exhaust camshafts only and those, in turn, rotate the intake camshafts through
gears. Toyota's 3. Hydraulic lifters for the intake and exhaust valves are not provided. Valve
clearance needs checking and adjustment every k miles ,, km. The 3MZ-FE got sequential
multi-point fuel injection system, which uses hole fuel injectors. The intake manifold is made
from plastic, compared to aluminum alloy for the 1MZ. In addition to ACIS, the air cleaner intake
is divided into two areas controlled by a two-stage air intake control system. The exhaust
system includes stainless steel exhaust manifolds and no EGR. The production of the 3MZ-FE
was discontinued in At this point, it was already replaced by a new 3. The engine is no longer
new and almost all have a lot of wear. A typical high-mileage 3MZ-FE engine often has increased
oil consumption, and new ones are no longer produced. A damaged cylinder block is not
rebuildable and needs a full replacement while finding a used 3MZ engine in the acceptable
condition is not so simple. With a broken timing belt, the 3MZ engine bends valves causing
severe damages to cylinder heads and pistons. Also, it is afraid of overheating and is very
prone to the formation of sludge on inside walls, as well as carbon deposits inside intake ports.
VVT-i actuator valve is not very durable. Problems with the VVT-i system are indicated in rough
engine operation and twitching acceleration. But there are positive moments too. New knock

sensors finally solved the problem with their failures, which often happened with the 1MZ-FE
engine. With regular use and timely maintenance, the engine has enough longevity that not rare
exceeds k mileage , km , which is not bad at all. Engine Specs Manufacturer. Production years.
Cylinder block material. Cylinder head material. Fuel type. Number of cylinders. Valves per
cylinder. Valvetrain layout. Bore, mm. Displacement, cc. Type of internal combustion engine.
Compression Ratio. Torque, lb ft. Firing order. Engine oil weight. Engine oil capacity, liter. Oil
change interval, mile. Menu Lexus Enthusiast. Your Account. Forums New posts Search forums.
Log in Register. Search Everywhere Threads This forum This thread. Search titles only. Search
Advanced searchâ€¦. New posts. Search forums. Log in. JavaScript is disabled. For a better
experience, please enable JavaScript in your browser before proceeding. Here are 8 engines
you should avoid. Thread starter corradoMR2 Start date Apr 26, Messages Reaction score 1,
Leave it to a traveling salesman to come up with an innovation that would irrevocably shape the
20th century. Some years of development and refinement have made our contemporary engines
technological marvels â€” but mistakes can happen. There are at least eight mass-produced
engines today that have caused owners a lot of anguish, according to their grievance reports on
the Internet. Old Nikolaus would not have put his name to this lot. Chrysler 2. Eventually, the
engine would seize due to oil starvation. The resulting chocolate milk mixture is a sure sign of
exorbitant bills to come. Chrysler made some design changes in later engines, but anyone with
this lump under their hood should monitor oil level frequently and perform oil changes
religiously. Unfortunately, the engine is a rolling disaster with sludge formation being a real
threat. Models from to are affected â€” essentially any car wearing the 1. Way to go, German
engineering. Toyota 3. Many experts disagree, suggesting a defect in the breathing or
circulation system is the likely culprit. After , Toyota made some improvements that appeared to
solve the problem. Toyota settled a class-action lawsuit in that covered an estimated 2. The
automaker agreed to repair sludged engines for up to eight years after leaving the factory.
General Motors 3. The result was a seized engine. The defect affected numerous GM models
made between and GM eventually caved in to the lawsuits and announced a settlement that
specified the replacement of the lower intake gasket within seven years or , miles of the date of
initial delivery. Technicians have noted that once the faulty gasket is replaced with a steel
carrier-type gasket, these engines can rack up , km and more with no problems. But orange
Dex-Cool has been blamed for other costly repairs, including corroded cooling-system
components. Saab 2. The poorly thought-out service recommendation for 16,km oil changes,
using conventional motor oil or semi-synthetics, has ruined many four-cylinder Saab motors.
Sludge and coke carbon buildup on the very fine oil pickup screen in the oil sump can starve
the engine of oil, resulting in complete engine failure. Experts suggest this may be due to the
catalytic converter being mounted below the sump, cooking the oil at high temperature.
Currently, Saab recommends removal of the sump and doing a complete cleaning. Affected
models include the Saab and Saab Nissan 2. The ceramic material gets sucked back into the
motor, causing increased oil and coolant consumption and, eventually, engine self-annihilation.
Then came word Altimas and Sentra SE-Rs equipped with the same engine built between
January and May may experience unusually high oil consumption. This can lead to premature
engine failure and possibly a fire. Owners of any 2. This motor also reportedly loves to ingest
the screws from the butterfly valves in the intake runners, another hazard that can score the
cylinder walls. Owners have reported spark plugs blowing out of their engines and, in one
instance, right through the hood! Ford acknowledges this issue in TSB Reportedly, the 5. The
opposite problem may also appear. Found in many models with the same size engines but with
three valves per cylinder , a unique spark plug design with a two-piece shell has been known to
separate, leaving the lower portion stuck deep in the motor. Ford distributes special tools for
removing the seized plugs. Repairs can be surprisingly expensive â€” and frustrating. It has a
voracious appetite for motor oil; and RX-8s, along with some s, may sustain damage to the
catalytic converter due to oil migrating downstream. Felix Wankel, and not Otto, gets the blame
for this one. Messages 3, Reaction score 2, Good post, Corrado. One point, however, should be
taken Yeah, the most recent 2L Turbo is better. I know a couple folks with a Jetta and an A4 with
the 1. I'm surprised to see the Toyota 3L V6, but not at all the other engines. Last edited: Apr 26,
Och Follower. Messages Reaction score Most of the engines on this list are old, and if one is
shopping for a clunker some of them are not even bad options. The Toyota 3. And the Ford
modular 4. Of course every engine can
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have it's own issues, but you can do much worse than these. Messages 1, Reaction score 1,

Och said:. Messages 4, Reaction score 9, Including Toyota is ridiculous. The oil sludge was due
to owners not changing the oil as recommended. Every 3. LexFather said:. Last edited: Apr 28,
Andyl Admirer Founding Member. As for the 3. In other words, familiarity bred contempt. Most
Toyota engines were forgiving along those lines Bite it, and it could bite back. That's not to say,
though, that the 3. But Toyota, as far as I know, did change the design of the oil-passageways in
later 3. Andyl said:. That would make sense. Oil changes at regular internal as well as the
quality of oil do play an important factor. I put synthetic oil after KM or so. You must log in or
register to reply here. This site uses cookies to help personalise content, tailor your experience
and to keep you logged in if you register. By continuing to use this site, you are consenting to
our use of cookies. Accept Learn moreâ€¦.

